
 

 

31 March 2023 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

I have the honour to transmit herewith a letter from H.E. Ms. Antje Leendertse, Permanent 

Representative of the Federal Republic of Germany and H.E. Mr. Neville Melvin Gertze, 

Permanent Representative of  the Republic of Namibia, co-facilitators of the Summit of the Future 

during the 77th session, regarding their plans on the way forward, including an updated roadmap 

for the upcoming intergovernmental consultations on the preparatory process. 

 
 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

                                               Csaba KŐRÖSI 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 

       


